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Attendees:  

LTTA steering committee: Ken Fralick, Judith Scolnik, Betty Coules, Manny Blatt, Ali Meghani, Safeera Mulla 

Morguard: representative not available 

Special Guest: Elizabeth Sarjeant from the Blue Dot Movement 

a. Morgua 

Updates/Opening Remarks:  Ken Fralick opened the meeting at 7:30pm. 

  

1. Ken informed the meeting of the following recent updates at Leaside Towers  

 Upgrades to the entrance of the recreation center are completed 

 85 parking garage fans are being repaired 

 Parking entry “arms” are being repaired 

 

2. Tenant comments and questions were raised and will be reported to management  

 #95 B1 entry door doesn’t lock 

 Complaints about cars speeding in the garage 

 Request to have grass mowed around dog run 

 Fobs no longer display green light when used at garage exits/entries 

 Complaints about noise levels from some tenants after midnight – tenants are advised to keep a log of 

times & dates and calls to security and follow up with this information at the Morguard  

 

3. Pat Wright reported that there will be no movie screenings during the summer months.  Ian added that he 

and Andrew will be posting lists of Classic films and ask for requests from tenants 

 

4. Ken attended the two public meetings that took place in March re Thorncliffe Park area issues and reported 

on them. There has been no progress made on the promised improvements to Burgess Park.  

 

5. Ken introduced Elizabeth Sarjeant of The Blue Dot Movement, an organization under the mentorship of the 

David Suzuki Foundation. Her presentation detailed their goal to have the Canadian government enact an 

Environmental Bill of Rights to insure protection the our environment for all of us. 

 

She explained that, with the help of a growing number of volunteers, many Members of Parliament and 

candidates expected to run in the Fall elections have signed pledges to support that initiative.  For those 

interested in knowing more, their website is bluedot.ca 

 

Ken adjourned the meeting at 8:30 and wished everyone a wonderful summer.  

 

Next Tenants Meeting: September 17th, 2019 

 

Minutes taken by: Judith Scolnik 

 

 

https://bluedot.ca/

